General Manager Mr Bill Boehm Flinders Council

9 November 2017

Dear Mr Boehm,

Flying of Flags at Council Property Policy

Regarding Council's flying of flags policy, I would like to clarify if the flag will be flown at half mast at every funeral conducted in the municipality or do you only do it if instructed by the family?

Also, is it common practice to fly the flag at half mast in other small municipalities?

For the record, I personally have no wish to have the flag at half mast for my own funeral and having discussed this with others I find I'm not alone with this sentiment.

Yours sincerely,

grale

Sally Walker